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July 9th, 2024

Regarding the implementation of appropriate research activities (notification)

Dear members of the faculty and staff,

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation in conducting proper research activities

on a regular basis.

Although universities and other institutions are taking steps to prevent research misconduct,
cases of research misconduct are still being reported to the Ministry of Education, Culture,
Sports, Science and Technology and other organizations, and are becoming a major topic of

social attention.

As is already well known, specific research misconduct includes "Fabrication," "Falsification,"

and "Plagiarism."

Other examples of misconduct that are being recognized include duplicate submission
(submitting a paper that is essentially the same as a paper that has already been published or
is being submitted to another academic journal) and inappropriate authorship (where the

authorship of a paper is not properly disclosed).

In order to enhance the credibility and fairness of academic research at our university, we ask
that researchers at our university adhere to the Kanazawa University Code of Conduct for
Researchers, and also review and comply with the Kanazawa University Regulations for
Preventing Misconduct in Research Activities, the Guidelines for Responding to Misconduct
in Research Activities (Adopted by the Minister of Education, Culture, Sports, Science and
Technology on August 26, 2014), and the ethical regulations and codes of conduct of

academic societies.

In addition, with regard to the medical field, the Japan Medical Association Guidelines for
Medical Journal Editors 2022 (Japan Medical Association, Japan Association of Medical
Journal Editors) have been published, so if there are no regulations set out by academic

societies, etc., please adhere to these guidelines.

Faithfully yours,



Trustee (Research)

Research Support Division
Research Promotion Department

risomu@adm.kanazawa-u.ac.jp
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